
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
2018 Color Guard Auditions 

 
The Faulkner University Marching Eagles is accepting applications from 
highly motivated women with a sound work ethic and great attitude to 
audition for the 2018 Color Guard.  
 

Auditions for the 2018 Color Guard will take place on Saturday, April 14, 
2018 on the Faulkner University campus. YOU MUST BE PRESENT!  
 

A copy of the application form is included in this information packet. 
Please return the completed form along with a RECENT FULL BODY 
picture of yourself in a performance uniform or black leotard and a letter 
of recommendation from your band director by April 8th to the following 
address:     

Faulkner University     
c/o Dr. Stephen Foster     
5345 Atlanta Highway     
Montgomery, AL 36109  

 

Any current Faulkner University students or 2017 Color Guard members 
who choose to audition may bring the application form to the Band Office 
located at the Fine Arts Center (FAC). Please place your application in an 
envelope marked, “Attn: Color Guard Auditions.”   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FAULKNER UNIVERSITY MARCHING EAGLE COLORGUARD 
2018 AUDITION SCHEDULE  
 
Saturday April 14, 2018 
7:30 – 8:00 AM  Registration  
8:00 – 10:00 AM   Learn group routine (open to public)  
10:00 – 12:00 PM  Perform individual routine for judges  

(open to public) 
 12:00 – 1:00 PM   Lunch  
1:00 – 3:00 PM  Perform group portion of audition for judges     

(closed to public)  
4:00 PM   Announcement of the 2017 Faulkner University     

Colorguard/team meeting  
 
We will try to adhere to this schedule, but as everyone knows, 
auditions are a difficult process and tabulation can be time consuming.  
 
Auditions will take place in the Multiplex Gym at Faulkner University.   
 
As part of the audition process, all applicants will sign the Color Guard 
audition agreement form. This form states that by auditioning for the 
Color Guard, the applicant agrees to abide by the rules, performance, and 
appearance standards set by the Color Guard Director. If you have any 
questions, please review all of the information on the Colorguard page of 
the Faulkner Bands website. The Frequently Asked Questions page should 
contain most all of the answers to your questions.  
 
Thank you for your interest in the Faulkner University  

Color Guard! 
GO EAGLES! 

 
www.faulkner.edu/music 

Dr. Stephen Foster, Director of Bands – sfoster@faulkner.edu 
Neeley Langham, Guard Coach – nlangham@faulkner.edu 


